From: |

Sent: 29 May 2019 13:29
To: Planning
Subject: application no 2019/1103/P

For the attention of Ben Farrant
Re. 9 Pilgrims lane
Dear Sir,

We live in a grade 2 listed property in Hampstead Village and would like to support the above application for the
following reasons

1. The design appears to sit well with the listing and conservation statements
2. The heritage statement of Dr Bowdler is supportive of the proposal
3. The extension is proportionately subordinate to the main building and to the rear garden
4. It willimprove the use and liveability of the building given the current restricted space of the kitchen area in
the basement and thus will in turn help to preserve and enhance the present building for future enjoyment
Yours etc



